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Weekly Newsletter  - 12th April 2019  

This Month’s value is ‘Patience  ’  
 
This week:  
 Well done to Year 1 who did a brilliant job and showcased to the parents all about ‘Under the Sea!’  
 Year 5’s performance on ‘The Oscars’ was great and the children were very comical!    We had a large turn 

out to watch this event.   
 The Easter Treasure Hunt has been a tradition at Featherstone Primary for the last twenty years.  This is 

also where the older children from Year 6 are paired up with a Reception child so that they can help them 
find all items on the list.   The children love this event and thank you to the staff who went out of their way 
to   arrange this.  

 We have also had the Easter raffle in order to win chocolate eggs and the decorate an egg completion.  In 
total £360 has been raised towards the school fund.   The donations of the eggs came from parents and 
staff.  

 Thank you parents for your creativity in helping your child with their Easter Bonnet.  They looked great.  
 This week we have also had our third Attendance Shop prizes. 274 pupils received an attendance above 

97% which is brilliant. Of those 176 have got 100% for the Spring term!   The attendance shop is a huge 
success! 

 
The ballot for the Parent Governor has been counted by myself and another Governor.  The winning vote goes 
to Mr Kizhar Hyatt who will serve another term on the Governing Board.   We would like to thank Clara Harris for 
her interest.  
 
Finally I am pleased to inform you that Mr Douglas has accepted the position as Interim Deputy Headteacher.  If 
you do get a chance please do congratulate him!  We are sure he will make a success of this role.  
 
Best Wishes and have a lovely Easter break 
Mr E Gaibee  (Headteacher) 

We Love School! 



WEEKLY CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Class For this week 

RAG 94.7% 

RDG 83.7% 

1C 96.7% 

1J 92.7% 

2L 99.3% 

2B 94.7% 

3V 96.0% 

3W 93.0% 

4G 97.1% 

4K 90.7% 

5D 92.4% 

5H 98.7% 

6W 96.4% 

6S 97.0% 

Overall House Points Winner! 

 Well done to  

Unicorn for winning the 

house points!  

 


